
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 5 January 2020         RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Concert Trip to the Royal Centre, Nottingham 
 
I am hoping to organise a trip to see the Halle Orchestra perform a ‘Harry Potter’ themed 
concert at the Royal Centre, Nottingham, on Saturday 14 March 2020.   
 
The concert programme consists of well-known music from all of the Harry Potter films.  
Dressing up and bringing your wand is also recommended! 
 
The chance to see a large, professional orchestra play live is an invaluable experience for all 
those studying GCSE and A Level Music, and is inspirational for all those learning to play an 
instrument.  Students also study film music across all Key Stages during Music lessons.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £27 to cover the cost of the ticket and transport.  Family members 
are also welcome to join us on this trip; please just indicate the number of tickets required on 
the form below. 
 
The coach will be leaving from outside Carre’s Grammar School at 5.45pm and we expect to 
return to school by approximately 10.30pm. 
 
Please return the attached slip as soon as possible (by the end of January at the latest) if you 
wish to join us for this trip. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs R Quinton 
Head of Music 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: Mrs R Quinton, Head of Music, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
Harry Potter Concert Trip, Royal Concert Hall Nottingham 
 
Name of student: ……………………………………………….  Form:……………… 
 
I wish to purchase ………….. tickets for the Harry Potter Concert on Saturday 14 March 2020 
 
Signed: ……………………………… Date:………………………… 
 
Emergency contact no: ………………………………………………………. 
 
Any relevant medical information: ………………………………………………………… 
 


